
 

 

Bonnyville, Alberta 

T9N  

April 2, 2025 

MD of Bonnyville Council 

Bonnyville, AB 

T9N 2J7 

Dear Members of the MD of Bonnyville Council, 

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is , and I am writing to bring 

an important matter to your attention regarding the completion of a road located at NE-

26-61-6 W4M (please see the attached pictures).

Several years ago, there was an informal agreement (handshake deal) to complete the 

final 650 feet of this road. However, the work was never finished, and as a result, the 

road remains incomplete, which has become a significant challenge for me. 

Completing this final stretch of road would greatly improve accessibility, particularly 

during the spring cattle sales and fall hauling. These activities are essential to my 

livelihood, and finishing this portion of the road would ease transportation, preventing 

me from getting stuck and reducing delays during peak seasons. 

I would kindly ask the MD of Bonnyville Council to prioritize the completion of the 

remaining 650 feet of road as soon as possible. This would greatly benefit my livelihood, 

and I believe it would significantly improve the overall accessibility of our area. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to your response and hope for 

a positive resolution to this matter. 

Sincerely, 
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